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MANTEK(R)

FECTANT-3(TM)

GERMICIDAL CLEANER LIQUID 

Cleans  Disinfects  Deodorizes

COMMERCIAL

Disinfects Influenza A2, Herpes Simplex and most Lipophylic
viruses carried on inanimate environmental surfaces.
Contains Nonyl Phenoxy poly (ethyleneoxy) Ethanol

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

REGISTRATION NO.  19037 

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

DIN 649724   LOT..........

GUARANTEE:

n-Alkyl (5% C12, 60% C14, 30% C16, 5% C18) Dimethyl Benzyl
Ammonium Chlorides..................................1.60

n-Alkyl (68% C12, 32% C14) Dimethyl Ethylbenzyl
Ammonium Chlorides..................................1.60
Trisodium Phosphate.................................1.30
Tetrapotassium ethylenediamine tetraacetate.........1.10

NET CONTENTS: LITRES

MANTEK
Division of NCH Canada Inc.

241 Orenda Road
Brampton, Ontario  L6T 1E6

Effective against a wide spectrum of both gram positive and gram
negative bacteria including Pseudomonas aeruginosa.  Also
effective in in-activating influenza A2 (Hong Kong Flu) virus and
Herpes Simplex Virus on inanimate environmental surfaces.



FECTANT-3 Germicidal Cleaner is recommended for the cleaning,
sanitizing, deodorizing and disinfecting of floors, walls,
ceilings, fixtures and other environmental surfaces in hospitals,
industrial plants, schools, municipal buildings, hotels and
motels.

FECTANT-3 Germicidal Cleaner is free rinsing and leaves no soap
scum.

FECTANT-3 Germicidal Cleaner is an effective disinfectant and
deodorizer when diluted 15 mL per litre of water.  When used at
this dilution, it reduces the hazard of Staphylococcus aureus as
well as certain other pathogenic micro-organisms on environmental
surfaces such as floors, walls and other hard surfaces.

FECTANT-3 Germicidal Cleaner has a phenol coefficient of 13.0
against Staphylococcus aureus and 10.0 against Salmonella
typhosa.  For effectiveness against Pseudomonas aeruginosa, a 30
mL per litre dilution of FECTANT-3 must be used.

FECTANT-3 Germicidal Cleaner is an effective fungistat and will
control mildew and mold on floors, walls and ceilings.  Clean
these surfaces prior to application with a compatible detergent
using a scrub brush if necessary.  Mix 30 mL per litre of water
and apply to the surfaces to thoroughly moisten all areas.  May
be sprayed or mop applied.  Repeat application in 7 days to
maintain control.

FECTANT-3 Germicidal Cleaner can also be used in sanitizing food
contact surfaces on food processing, meat packaging and dairy
equipment.  When used for this purpose, limit the level of active
quaternary to 200 ppm by diluting 6 mL of FECTANT-3 Germicidal
Cleaner to one litre of water.  All surfaces subject to food
contact must be thoroughly rinsed with water of potable quality
following use of this product.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

- FREE RINSING
- PREVENTS LIME DEPOSITS
- DEODORIZES AND DISINFECTS

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  Remove gross filth and heavy soil deposits
from surfaces prior to application of the recommended solution. 
For cleaning and disinfecting resilient floor surfaces or on
sealed wood floors, dilute FECTANT-3 Germicidal Cleaner 15 mL per
litre of water.  Use 30-40 mL per litre of water if the floor is



extremely dirty.  Apply with a clean mop so as to thoroughly wet
floor.  After the cleaner has loosened the dirt and soil, pick up
the remainder with a mop, squeegee or wet pick-up vacuum.  If
desired, the floor may be rinsed with clean water. Walls and
other hard surfaces should be cleaned and disinfected with the
dilutions used for floors.  Apply with a cloth or sponge.  For
mildew control, follow the directions above. For sanitizing food
process, meat packing and dairy equipment, clean and rinse
equipment thoroughly.  Then apply a solution of 6 mL of FECTANT-3
Germicidal Cleaner per litre of water by flooding the surface,
mopping or wiping on.  Follow with potable water rinse.

NOTE:  Do not reuse empty drum.  Return to drum reconditioner or
destroy by perforating and burying in a safe place.

PRECAUTIONS:  Keep out of reach of children.  Causes eye damage. 
Causes skin irritation.  Do not get in eyes, on skin or clothing. 
Protect eyes when handling the concentrated product.  Harmful if
swallowed.  Avoid contamination of food.

FIRST AID:  If swallowed, drink large quantities of milk, raw egg
whites, gelatin solution, or if these are not available drink
large quantities of water.  Call a physician.  If on skin, flush
with plenty of water for at least 15 minutes.

NOTICE:  KEEP FROM FREEZING.  If this product is stored in cold
or freezing weather, it may separate or thicken.  This will not
harm the performance.  Before using, warm to room temperature and
stir thoroughly.

Not intended for household use or resale
TO REORDER:

CALL: 1-800-387-1784
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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